Sent: 22 February 2017 15:41
To: Henry, Kate
Subject: DICKENS WORKHOUSE SITE W1T 4JT

I have been informed about the proposed redevelopment of this site; the Workhouse and the old Nightingale Wards. I wish to register a firm protest at this development before further consideration has been made of its potential historical significance. I am given to believe that there may be archeological artifacts and also many burials associated with the site, all of which may need careful conservation. I do not believe planing permission should be given without much wider consultation and further thought.
I am not a local resident but someone with a great interest in the medical history of London.
Sir Barry Jackson
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